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CISCO COMPUTER NETWORKING LAB 

INAUGURATION 

 

 

On 29
th

 November 2017, Director of 

TASK (Telangana Academy of Skills 

Development) Mr. Bhasker Reddy has 

inaugurated CISCO Computer Networking 

Lab.  Networking switches, routers and wi-fi 

routers worth about Rs. 5 lakhs have been 

purchased for this lab.  Our institution has 

signed an MOU with CISCO and this lab will 

be utilized for training the B. Tech. final 

year students of ECE and CSE branch, for 

CISCO networking certifications.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The two trainers from our institution 

Mr. K. Srikanth Reddy & Mr. ChandraSena 

Chary has already started the theory  

clasess for ECE branch final year students.  

These certifications enhance the job 

opportunities for the students in Multi 

National Companies.  Day by day the use of 

computer networks is increasing and hence 

training the students in the field of 

computer networks has gained more 

importance, CISCO director Mr. Shubhajit 

Jagadev observed.  



 

On this occasion, Mr. Shubhajit 

Jagadev suggested that the students should 

be trained, so that the fear of operating 

networking elements be eliminated and 

they should be allowed to use these 

important elements of networks to such an 

extent that the student should feel like 

playing with routers and switches for 

providing solutions for any challenging 

networking problem.  

 

 

At present the students have only 

theoretical knowledge about these 

networking components and hence CISCO is 

striving to train the maximum students with 

the help of Sree Chaitanya College of 

Engineering by having MOU with them, to 

meet the growing needs of human 

resources in the field of computer 

networks.
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